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Thank you, Mr. President!
Afghanistan warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Islamic Republic of Iran. 
We congratulate Iran for the adoption of Charter of Citizenship Rights in 2016 and the amendment to the drug trafficking law that entered into force in 2017. We commend the country’s progress in the area of education, including the high rate of enrolment of children in primary and secondary schools, While recognizing Iran’s generous hospitality to millions of refugees for decades, we particularly  appreciate the 2015 decision which allowed all children to enrol to schools regardless of their refugee status. 
Mr. President;
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, we wish to recommend the I.R of Iran the following:
1- continue its efforts for setting up the National Human Rights Institution
2- continue to ensure that all refugees within the territory of the Islamic Republic of Iran enjoy their basic human rights and are protected from arbitrary arrest, humiliation and enforced expulsion 
3- Ensure that children of registered refugees and unregistered foreigners are provided with birth certificates.
We wish I.R of Iran every success in the UPR review process. 
I thank you, Mr. President!
